
 

 
 

August 23, 2024 

 

Joe Wetmore 

Town Board 

Town of Lansing 

29 Auburn Road 

Lansing, NY 14882 

 

 RE: Franchise Agreement with Charter 
 

Dear Joe: 

 

I am pleased to inform you that we have reached a proposed final agreement (the 

“Agreement”) with Spectrum Northeast, LLC (“Charter”) regarding a cable franchise for 

the Town of Lansing.  Accordingly, enclosed please find the following:  

 

1. The Agreement;  

2. An executive summary of the Agreement; and  

3. A recommended resolution (the “Resolution”) for the Town Board, approving 

and adopting the Agreement. 

 

Should the Board approve the Agreement and Resolution, please have the 

Supervisor sign the Agreement and scan/email the same to me along with the signed 

Resolution.  I will then forward the documents to Charter for signing and submission to the 

NYPSC.   

 

Should you or any of your elected officials have any questions or concerns regarding 

this matter, please don’t hesitate to contact me at (412) 447-0130 ext 16. 

  

   Sincerely yours, 

 

   Michael D. Roberts 
 

   Michael D. Roberts 

 

Enclosures 


